
THE
LEANDERTHAL
1ST

BIRTHDAY BASH
WHEN
SEPT. 6-7TH
Ride to the motorcycle run if it doesn’t fit on the bike it

doesn’t go!!!!! Let’s get back to our Roots!!!!
No Weapons No attitudes!!

Come out Friday night and hang out while we set up.

WHERE
LEANDERTHAL
CLUBHOUSE
2601 Jim Leifeste Rd, Castell, TX

FEATURING · Ray Allen and
Southern Comfort Band

SATURDAY NIGHT
MEAL PROVIDED
WITH ENTRY
Plenty of space for tent
camping shade trees, and
river to cool you down

50/50, and
rafflebenefitting The
Shaylah Dame foundation
Poker run Sat. First bike
out 10:00 AM Last Bike in
at 4:30

Usual Gypsy refreshments
provided – special edition
first birthday Leanderthal
cups available for
purchase until they run
out, as well as Gypsy
Leanderthal Support Gear

Cool off by jumping in the
lake, or sit back and enjoy
the shade and Live music.

Pack it on the bike ride out
and celebrate our 1 year
anniversary with us in
style.

Entry $10.00/person
Cages add an additional
$5.00.
No additional charge for
motorcycles , we are a
motorcycle club after all

RV’s must be self contained
$5.00 charge for RV’s


